
One of our club members is now offering a full set of floor pans that were incorrect for the car he 

purchased them for.   They fit a 63-74 TR4, TR6, or TR250.   He needs pans for a 1964 Spitfire instead and 

will direct trade or sell at half of the purchase price.   This will make the cost to you $200 dollars if you 

need these pans.   They are located in Fairhope, Alabama and if you would like to reach the seller, please 

contact the club page webmaster. 
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